
 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No.128/2024-25                                         Date : 07 Jan, 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are delighted to announce that India will be hosting the 1st World Cup of Kho Kho at the Indira 
Gandhi Stadium, Delhi. The inaugural ceremony and India’s opening match are scheduled for Monday, 
13th January 2025, from 6:00 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. The Kho Kho Federation of India has graciously 
provided complimentary passes for Bal Bharati units in the Delhi/NCR region to attend this historic 
event. 
 

 All students of Classes VIII, IX, and XI will attend the event. 
 Each pass admits one person only. 
 Entry begins at 5:00 p.m. 
 School buses will leave at 4:00 p.m. from the school campus. Teachers will escort students 

throughout the event. 
 Students must report to the school by 3:30 p.m. to ensure a smooth departure. 
 Classes VIII, IX, and XI will have a holiday on 13th January 2025. 
 Each student is eligible for a maximum of 4 passes for their family, and parents are encouraged to 

accompany the students. 
 
To confirm attendance and provide details for the passes, all students are required to fill out the 
attached Google Form: https://forms.gle/7boAqbMcTVG5eTbt8 by 08 Jan 2025 
 
We look forward to a memorable and exciting experience for our students at this prestigious event! 
 
        
 
 
                   Asha Prabhakar 
                   (Principal) 
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